
 

A NEW PROGRAM IS BLOOMING IN THE WOODLAND HILLS SCHOOL DISTRICT… 

YOU ARE INVITED TO VOLUNTEER FOR THE 

H.U.G.S. (HELPING UNCONDITIONALLY 
BY GIVING SUPPORT) PROGRAM 

 SUBMIT YOUR APPLICATION ONLINE THROUGH 

MONDAY, FEBRUARY 20, 2017 

 A TRAINING SESSION WILL BE HELD IN THE BOARD 

ROOM AT THE DISTRICT OFFICE ON THURSDAY, 
MARCH 2, 2017 FROM 4:00 PM UNTIL 6:00 PM; 
REFRESHMENTS WILL BE SERVED 

 H.U.G.S. VOLUNTEERS WILL BEGIN SERVING THE 

DISTRICT ON MONDAY, MARCH 13, 2017 

Applications may be accessed on Schoology or on the Woodland Hills 
webpage by: 

 Clicking the Administration tab 

 Clicking the Assistant to the Superintendent, Family and Community Engagement 
and Volunteerism tab 

 Scrolling down to the H.U.G.S. section and clicking 

 Reading additional information, completing the application, and using the links to 
access the required clearances 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT:  
DR. DEBORAH M. VEREEN @ 412-731-1300, EXTENSION 0171 OR VEREDE@WHSD.NET 

 


